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Survey Winter Cup 2024 - Results 

 

 

After 10 days, we received around thirty responses to our survey on the 

winter cup.  

This seems very good to me since thirty people is the number of people who 

played the 2023-2024 winter cup. 

Here is a little analysis of the results and some comments that will be useful 

for our next calendars. 

 

 
Question 1: How many tournaments would you like to have in the Winter Cup? 

 

 
 

The results for the first question are balanced. We have 41% of responses 

for 5 tournaments and 45% of responses for 7, 10 or more tournaments.  

The next Winter Cup should be played over around 7 tournaments between 

November and March (weather permitting). 
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Question 2: Which game format do you prefer for the Winter Cup?  

 

 
 

The results for the second question are clear. The "single stableford" formula 

is by far the preferred one. 

Perhaps a formula like “2-Person scramble” should be offered during the 

rest of the year in other tournaments. 

The disadvantage of the "Eclectic" formula is that you have to play the same 

course several times in a row. 

 
Question 3: What day of the week do you prefer to play during the Winter Cup? 

 

 
 

The results for the third question are varied but with a clear majority of 

"weekends". Playing on weekends therefore remains a priority, but perhaps 

we could organize 1 or 2 times out of 7 from Monday to Friday. 
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Question 4: Would you like to also play on courses other than Pierpont during the Winter Cup?  

 

 
 

The results for the fourth question are varied.  

A clear majority wish to play on other courses but it should still be noted 

that in winter, the courses available with summer greens all year round, 

such as Pierpont, are limited in Belgium.  

We will try, as far as possible, to find other golf courses with the same good 

conditions as Pierpont. 

 
Question 5: Would you like Winter Cup tournaments to be Qualifying, weather permitting? 

 

 
 

The answers to question 5 are divided. We have almost the same number of 

yes and no answers.  
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It is obvious that in winter, the weather often prevents playing qualifying 

tournaments, but with "global warming" we hope that more often we will 

have a climate conducive to playing qualifying tournaments in winter.  

We will see what the future holds, but weather permitting we will offer some 

qualifying tournaments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who responded to the survey, your opinions will be 

taken into account.  

 

 

Emilio Rodriguez  

milin999@yahoo.com 

 

General conclusion: 

 

The number of the next winter cup tournaments should be around 7, 

played in single stableford, preferably on weekends (with 1 or 2 during 

the week), mainly at Pierpont (but not only), and "non qualifying" 

although if the weather permits 1 or 2 qualifying tournaments could 

be organized. 


